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January 24, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians; 
 
Our Electrical Construction Facility has been completed and we are excited for students to 
begin using it.  Tours have now been arranged for students to have an opportunity to tour our 
“New” Electrical Construction facility at Ste. Rose School as our programing will begin in the 
second semester on February 7th,2022.  During the tour, students in grades 7 to 12 will have an 
opportunity to meet and visit our instructor Copeland McQuarrie, tour the facility, look at the 
tools and learning environment, ask any questions, and participate in a short hands-on activity.  
The dates and times of the tours are being finalized with each school and classes 
 
Turtle River School Division is pleased to welcome Copeland McQuarrie to the Turtle River 
team.  Mr. McQuarrie is a certified Red Seal Electrician and he is excited to help support the 
education of electrical studies in our division.  Electrical Studies is the latest vocational program 
added in Turtle River.  This Electrical Studies Program will become accredited so that students 
will achieve their Level 1 Apprenticeship if they complete all of the required components of the 
program.     
  
Sincerely, 
 


